

English Department
Year-End Potluck and Party

At the Home of Deborah Willis and Joe Millard
(Maps are in the copy room).

Friday, June 9th   from 5:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.
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Please sign up in the copy room to bring your favorite dish and/or to volunteer for set-up and clean-up

Awards will be announced at 6:30 p.m

CHILDREN ARE WELCOME!

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!
